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Reviewed June 2022 - To be reviewed June 2024 
 
Students at High Wycombe Primary School will wear the following uniform:  

• Royal blue polo shirt with the school logo, or a plain royal blue t-shirt or polo shirt. 

• Royal blue shorts, skorts or trackpants with the school logo, or plain royal blue shorts, 
skorts, trackpants or long pants without the logo. In accordance with Dress Codes for 
Students in Public Schools Procedures, denim is not permitted.   

• Royal blue school dress (royal blue leggings or bike shorts may be worn under the dress). 

• School jacket, or a plain royal blue jumper or jacket. 

• Faction polo shirt. 

• Year 6 students may wear the current year graduation polo shirt 

• The school reversible hat (royal blue and faction colour), or a plain broad brimmed hat.  
No Hat – No Play in the Sun applies all year. 

• Due to health and safety reasons, students must wear enclosed shoes or appropriate 
sandals. Thongs and slip-ons are unacceptable.  

• Bike pants are permissible for athletics carnivals.   

• Plain studs or sleepers are the only acceptable jewellery.  

• Students may not wear make-up, nail polish, artificial nails and/or nail extensions. 

• Long hair is to be tied back.   
These requirements apply to all students unless a special exemption or modification is granted by 
the Principal, for example, on the grounds of religion or culture.  
Availability of Dress Code Items:  

• School uniforms may be purchased from  
Uniform Concepts, 832/834 Beaufort St, Inglewood. Ph: 9270 4658 

• School Hats and School Logo Transfers are only available to be purchased from the school 
office.  

• Second-hand clothing, if available, may be purchased through the school office. 

• Clothing from other stores is acceptable provided it meets the colour and style 
requirements.  
 

Sanctions against not wearing the appropriate school uniform:  
a) Students not wearing the appropriate dress code will be issued with a dress pass for an 

agreed length of time. Dress passes will be recorded, and parents informed via SMS.  
b) Students who continue to not wear the school uniform may not be permitted to attend 

special events, unless it is part of the educational program.  
c) Parents are to inform the school if students are to be out of uniform.  

 
Financial and personal concerns will always be taken into consideration with the above sanctions. 
Parents who have financial difficulties regarding the purchase of a uniform should contact the 
Principal to discuss the situation. 
The dress code will be reviewed biennially by the School Board, with community consultation 
occurring before significant changes are made.   
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